
Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21's century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanteee	 nuing threat to the health and safety of our community. I
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask !EPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21't century.
Please work with the citizens of CaliECDUMW process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing thifithifontEri	 safety of our community.—r
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legac a	 tinuing threat to the health and safety of our community, 0 /
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am wilting regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal ofPeoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21's century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwged legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 8t century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwfl

ekteRcy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 6t century.
Pse work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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(Address)

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted if from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
Reece/ivy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future .. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

Ft see Nom continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an

independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended if to be operational in the 21 5` century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
uw Eante c Eivr
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21's century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legac and continuing threat to the health and safety of our communitya
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.

work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21° century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
urnft

eeekicy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwmtg Nsso continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.R ECLERKS OFFIn
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an 'EPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community. te,
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21' d century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing thre o the health and safety f our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing thi

nd legacy and continuing threat to e health d safety of our community.'
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County-Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 g century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
ReteervEentinuing threat to the health and safety of our community. 0\
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

Airwnted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community. \
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this 	 --A--
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community. er

RECEIV"CIL vaC 1-6( (AA lIVA LC+) 	 \CLERK'S OFFI (tie)

APR 2 5 2008-0 ‘>13 A v\ vie Sk-

STATE OF ILLIN:Lot4
Pollution Control Doctid 	 (Address)



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 5' century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this 	 3urAvaitteatoureelinuing threat to the health and safety of our communitc.97
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Dearilllinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You alithipheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 5t century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health a d safety of our community. t ?-RECEIVED
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwantegEn
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ivgiifithreat to the health and safety of our communit7
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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

CLERK'S OIFIFFIECe



(Address)

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21° century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois Wait	 of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the heat 	 a Onmunity.
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(Name)

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

aregtenvygliontinuing teat the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICE	 qc)?7k. itatte_4-
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

Reetivflontinuing threat to the health and safety of our community. 0
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

RECElvunwanted legnei entinuin i threat to the health and safety or our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to 'the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an !EPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

CLERK'S OFFICE
RECEIVED
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APR 2 5 2008
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(Address)
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.RECEIVED
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask !EPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

Fi wee
'S OFFICE
Inn continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

e'—unw anted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21's century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 3( century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safe. .f our community.
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